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Islamic Marriage - ( Nikah ) a to Z Guide
and Masail FAQ Feb 23 2022 Marriage marks
a unique moment in the life of an individual, the
dawn of a new era in the life of a person, the
acquiring of a new part in the role-play of this
world. It is the coming together of two souls,
the merging of two worlds, the meeting of two
minds. It is when two incomplete halves come
together to become one complete, loving whole.
But, as with all bounties, marriage brings with
it many responsibilities; for life is ultimately a
test and every part of it, the good and the bad,
is there to determine how you interact with the
situations placed before you, how you respond
to your Maker. "And the life of this world is but
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amusement and play, whilst truly the Home in
the Hereafter, that is Life indeed, if they but
knew." al-`Ankabut 29:64 This book has been
put together to help those who are to take this
momentous step, or have already taken it, make
their decisions based on the guidance of Allah
Ta'ala and His Messenger [PBUH], and so fill
their lives with the peace, the blessings and the
pleasure of Allah Ta'ala that only such decisions
can bring. And with Allah Ta'ala lies the end of
all roads. Following topics are cover in the book
: Marriage without Wali (consent)? Nikah &
Walima Dilemma: Planning Trips & Tricks! Khul
& Tafweedh: Wife initiated Separation The Fiqh
of Adopting a Child Marriage with a Shi'a is
invalid! Contraception, Morning after and IVF
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Welcoming a Child Nikah (Marriage) & Walima
(Reception) in Islam Fornication, Adultery,
Masturbation, Pornography, Oral & Anal Sex
Custody of Children after divorce Court (Civil)
Divorce
Muslim Marriage 101 Sep 01 2022 This book is
especially written for Muslims that desire to
come close to Allah and rectify or stabilize their
marriage for a higher purpose. Consider it a
guide or a Muslim marriage "self-help book"
that you'll keep referring to from time-to-time.
With knowledge, some effort and good
intentions, you can rid an exhausting,
emotionless marriage and welcome the days
where your spouse is a garment, a cover, a
comfort, a protection, a pain-in-the-butt
Download File maschinenstickwaren.at on December 4, 2022
Read Pdf Free

sometimes, and yet again, a comfort! Muslim
Marriage 101 focuses on practical solutions
while offering insight into possible issues and
the root cause(s) of why things have become
the way they are in your marriage. Expect to
experience some "aha moments" as you learn
the "what, why and hows" of Muslim marriages
in the 21st century - within the context of
Quran and Sunnah.
Marriage, Money and Divorce in Medieval
Islamic Society Apr 15 2021 High rates of
divorce, often taken to be a modern and
western phenomenon, were also typical of
medieval Islamic societies. By pitting these high
rates of divorce against the Islamic ideal of
marriage,Yossef Rapoport radically challenges
usual assumptions about the legal inferiority of
Muslim women and their economic dependence
on men. He argues that marriages in late
medieval Cairo, Damascus and Jerusalem had
little in common with the patriarchal models
advocated by jurists and moralists. The
transmission of dowries, women's access to
waged labour, and the strict separation of
property between spouses made divorce easy
and normative, initiated by wives as often as by
their husbands. This carefully researched work
of social history is interwoven with intimate
accounts of individual medieval lives, making
for a truly compelling read. It will be of interest
to scholars of all disciplines concerned with the
history of women and gender in Islam.
Islam, Women's Sexuality and Patriarchy in
Indonesia Jun 17 2021 This book explores the
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intimate marital relationships of Indonesian
Muslim married women. As well as describing
and analysing their sexual relationships, the
book also investigates how Islam influences
discourses of sexuality in Indonesia, and in
particular how Islamic teachings affect Muslim
married women’s perceptions and behaviour in
their sexual relationships with their husbands.
Based on extensive original research, the book
reveals that Muslim women perceive marriage
as a social, cultural, and religious obligation
that they need to fulfil; that they realise that
finding an ideal marriage partner is
complicated, with some having the opportunity
for a long courtship and others barely knowing
their partner prior to marriage; and that there
is a strong tendency, with some exceptions, for
women to consider a sexual relationship in
marriage as their duty and their husband’s
right. Religious and cultural discourses justify
and support this view and consider refusal a sin
(dosa) or taboo (pamali). Both discourses
emphasise obedience towards husbands in
marriage.
Domestic Violence in Iran Jun 05 2020 This
book offers a new methodological and
theoretical approach to the highly sensitive and
complicated issue of violence against women in
contemporary Iran. Challenging the widespread
notion that secularisation and modernisation
are the keys to emancipating women, the
author instead posits that domestic violence is
deeply rooted in society and situated in the
fundament of current discourses. Investigating
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how orthodox jurisprudence as mainstream
discourse, together with social, legal and public
norms, help to perpetuate the production and
reproduction of physical, psychological, sexual
and economical violence against women, the
author presents and reflects upon narratives,
experiences and the social realities accounting
for domestic violence against women. Drawing
on qualitative empirical research, she theorises
that the notion of secularization and
modernisation helping to overcome such
violence is to some extent represented by
Islamic feminism, secular feminism, and
religious intellectualism, all of which are
methodologically examined in the analysis.
Challenging conventional wisdom regarding
women’s place in Iran and in wider Islamic
society, this book offers a new insight into
violence against Muslim women and as such
will be an important addition to the existing
literature in the areas of gender studies, Middle
Eastern and Islamic studies, and Iranian
studies.
Islamic Golden Book Sep 20 2021 Islamic
Golden Book is a book that discusses marriage,
family, and sexual ethics based on Islam. It has
been written for Muslim marriage seekers and
families living in the Western World as well as
other parts of the world to preserve and protect
their Islamic values on marriage, family, and
sexual ethics. The book is a timeless treasure
for marriage seekers and married people. It is a
complete Islamic guide to successful marriage
and family based on righteousness, love, and
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joy.
Islam! What are the Veil, Divorce, and
Polygamy for? Jan 31 2020 Lately, Some
subjects like the veil, Polygamy, and Divorce in
Islam have become objects of discussion and
dispute upon which the mass media, especially
the western ones, shed light. What is the veil,
Polygamy, and Divorce in Islam? In this Book: A
Dialogue between a Western Orientalist and a
Muslim Savant about: - The Verity of the
Philosophy of the Veil in Islam - The Importance
of Marriage Contract - The Verity of Polygamy
in Islam. - The Verity of Divorce in Islam Is it
the cover screening only the hair? Or it is the
whole cover screening all the body with the
face? What is the wisdom behind it? And what
are the Qur'anic proofs (verses) that indicate it
and decide its nature? O Islam... What is
divorce for?! What is more than one wife for?!
Marriage and Sexuality in Islam Jan 25 2022
Addressing the Taboos Jul 27 2019 From the
creation of the very first humans, Adam and
Eve, marriage has been an institution chosen by
God for the human race as being the only
permitted way that a man and woman can
spend their lives with each other. Marriage is
often portrayed as a fairy-tale, with the couple
living happily ever after. However, the reality is
that there are always ups and downs in
marriage, and dealing with marital issues is not
something that you learn in school. This book is
an invaluable resource for people that are
intending to marry, or newlyweds, or have been
married for many years. It answers many
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questions that people may have had about the
marriage process; choosing the right spouse,
the sensitive nature of intimacy and sex, and
how to deal with problems and arguments as
they come up. When we can deal with these
problems in an expedient and efficient manner,
it will result in a harmonious and blissful
marriage, God willing. Hopefully, this book will
provide all the appropriate resources for
couples that want to fill their marriage with
happiness and joy.This book is the second work
by the author, his first being "Islam: Silencing
the Critics."
Muslim Families, Politics and the Law Mar
03 2020 Islam generally and the Muslim family
in particular have become highly politicized
sites of contestation. This book focuses on the
way in which gender relations and associated
questions of (women’s) agency, consent and
autonomy, have become the focus of political
and social commentary, and the implications
this has for British multiculturalism. The book
also includes a detailed overview of the public
debate about the application of Islamic legal
and ethical norms (Shari’a) in family law
matters, and the associated role of Shari’a
councils, in a British context.
Temporary Marriage in Sunni and Shīʻite Islam
Feb 11 2021 The main objective of the study on
temporary marriage in Shia and Sunni Islam by
Khalid Sindawi is to analyze and survey the
views of Islamic jurists both ancient and
modern on the issue of temporary marriage,
that is, a marriage that is limited in time, and
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whether such a marriage is licit or not. Using
juridical texts, religious rulings (fatawa),
independent opinions and more, this study
illuminates the main disputes among early and
modern Islamic scholars and tracks the sources
of the obvious disagreements on this matter in
Islamic religious circles. It also discusses the
social aspects of temporary marriage as well as
the influence that social sentiments may have
had on the way in which this institution has
been appraised in Islamic law. After the
introduction that explores the concept of
marriage, its conditions and laws, the
encouragement of matrimony in Islamic law,
divorce and annulment of marriage, and the
two types of legal marriage, permanent and
temporary, different marriage types from the
pre-Islamic times up to modern times are
presented. Sindawi also discusses usufruct
marriage (mut'a) in Islamic jurisprudence and
the attendant social customs among Twelver
Shi'ites, deals with travel marriage (misyar) in
Islamic jurisprudence and Sunni social practice,
describes what is known as "friend marriage"
and the views of Islamic jurists on this kind of
liaison, and summarizes the points of similarity
and difference between usufruct, travel and
"friend" marriage.
Erlaubtes und Verbotenes im Islam Aug 08
2020 Die Vorstellung vom Erlaubten und
Verbotenen ist allen Völkern seit Urzeiten
vertraut. Die Leute haben aber verschiedene
Auffassungen über die Reichweite, die
Unterschiede und die gründe für Tabus und
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Verbote, von denen die meisten Ergebnisse
ihrer primitiven Glaubensvorstellungen, ihres
Aberglaubens und ihrer Mythen waren. Dann
kamen die großen von Gott offenbarten
Religionen mit ihren Gesetzen und
Anweisungen über Erlaubtes und Verbotenes
und erhöhten den Menschen von der Ebene des
Aberglaubens, der Mythen und des
Stammesdenkens auf die Ebene der Würde, die
dem Menschen angemessen ist. Das Interesse
der Leserschaft an Büchern über den Islam ist
aus den verschiedensten Gründen gewachsen.
Einerseits durch globale Ereignisse und deren
Hintergründe oder allgemeines Interesse.
Andererseits gewinnt der Islam immer mehr an
Bedeutung im gesellschaftlichen Leben der
Bürgerinnen und Bürger durch muslimische
Kollegen, Freunde bzw. viele deutsche Bürger,
die zum Islam konvertieren. Es ranken sich
viele Gerüchte, teilweise durch ungenügendes
Wissen um das Leben der Muslime. Wir
möchten mit unserer Neuerscheinung dazu
beitragen, verständnisfördernde Brücken zu
schlagen. Viel wird erzählt über das Verbotene
- arabisch: al-haram - im Islam. Weniger erfährt
der Interessierte über das Erlaubte - arabisch:
al-halal -. Genauso viele Fragen blieben bisher
meistens offen, weil man die Zusammenhänge
und das Warum nicht kannte. Mit dem Lesen
dieses Buches werden eben diese Fragen auch
beantwortet. Und der eine oder andere Leser
wird erstaunt feststellen, dass ihm manches
bekannt vorkommt, anderes ihm durchaus
logisch erscheint.
Download File Initiating And Upholding An Islamic Marriage
Read Pdf Free

Family Law in Syria Sep 08 2020 The current
Syrian crisis has its roots in the sectarian
nature of the country's multi-religious society.
Since Ottoman times, the different religious
communities have enjoyed the right to regulate
and administer their own family relations.
Matters of personal status including marriage,
divorce, child custody and inheritance continue
to be managed by a variety of religious laws
and courts operating simultaneously within the
legal system of the state. However, this
complex system of competing jurisdictions has
also affected inter-communal relations and has
been used to deepen communal divides. Esther
van Eijk discusses socio-legal practices in Syria
by focusing on three courts: a shar'iyya, a
Catholic court and a Greek-Orthodox court.
While the plurality of Syrian family law is clear,
she shows how - irrespective of religious
affiliation - it is nevertheless characterised by
the prevalence of shared cultural or patriarchal
views and norms on marital relations, family
and gender. Based on extensive fieldwork,
Family Law in Syria offers a detailed analysis of
a country that has in recent years been
inaccessible to researchers.The book is a vital
contribution to the growing literature on
personal status laws in the Middle East and
sheds light on the historical, socio-political and
religious complexities and fault-lines that mark
contemporary Syria.
Marriage Rites and Rights Mar 15 2021 Recent
years have seen extensive discussion about the
continuing retreat from marriage, the
4/9

increasing demand for the right to marry from
previously excluded groups, and the need to
protect those who do not wish to marry from
being forced to do so. At the same time,
weddings are big business, couples are
spending more than ever before on getting
married, and marriage ceremonies are
increasingly elaborate. It is therefore timely to
reflect on the rites of marriage, as well as the
right to marry (or not to marry), and the
relationship between them. To this end, this
new interdisciplinary collection brings together
scholars from numerous fields, including law,
sociology, anthropology, psychology,
demography, theology and art and design.
Focusing on England and Wales, it explores in
depth the specific issues arising from this
jurisdiction's Anglican heritage, demographic
development, current laws and social practices.
Temporary Marriage in Sunni and Shiite Islam
Nov 10 2020 The main objective of the study on
temporary marriage in Shiite and Sunni Islam
by Khalid Sindawi is to analyze and survey the
views of Islamic jurists both ancient and
modern on the issue of temporary marriage,
that is, a marriage that is limited in time, and
whether such a marriage is licit or not. Using
juridical texts, religious rulings (fatawa),
independent opinions and more, this study
illuminates the main disputes among early and
modern Islamic scholars and tracks the sources
of the obvious disagreements on this matter in
Islamic religious circles. It also discusses the
social aspects of temporary marriage as well as
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the influence that social sentiments may have
had on the way in which this institution has
been appraised in Islamic law. After the
introduction that explores the concept of
marriage, its conditions and laws, the
encouragement of matrimony in Islamic law,
divorce and annulment of marriage, and the
two types of legal marriage, permanent and
temporary, different marriage types from the
pre-Islamic times up to modern times are
presented. Sindawi also discusses usufruct
marriage (muta) in Islamic jurisprudence and
the attendant social customs among Twelver
Shiites, deals with travel marriage (misyar) in
Islamic jurisprudence and Sunni social practice,
describes what is known as "friend marriage"
and the views of Islamic jurists on this kind of
liaison, and summarizes the points of similarity
and difference between usufruct, travel and
"friend" marriage.
Sex and Romance Oct 29 2019 Islam views
marriage as the way for both man and wife to
achieve personal and emotional fulfillment and
protect themselves against sinful practice. Yet
we hear voices speaking against marriage and
calling for free sex with total disregard to
religious controls. Islam does not approve of
free, uncontrolled sex. It requires its followers
to maintain purity, chastity and faithfulness,
and provides them with guidance that ensures
they will stay on such a course. On the other
hand, Islam does not approve of monastic
celibacy or the disavowal of legitimate
pleasures.In this book we will openly discuss
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issues that pertain to 'romance and sex in
Islam'. It is important for anyone seeking
insight into the religion of Islam that they
understand that Islam is not simply a 'religion',
it is a way of life. The Prophet was very keen in
instilling high moral character in his
Companions and he himself lived by a high
moral standard.
Law of Desire Jan 13 2021 Drawing on rich
interviews that would have been denied a
Western anthropoligist, the author describes
the concept of a temporary-marriage contract,
in which a man and an unmarried woman
decide how long they want to stay married to
each other (from one hour to ninety-nine years)
and how much money is to be given to the
temporary wife. Originally published in 1989,
this edition includes an updated postscript from
the author.
Domestic Tensions, National Anxieties Aug
27 2019 Since the late nineteenth century,
fears that marriage is in crisis have
reverberated around the world. Each chapter in
Domestic Tensions, National Anxieties
considers a moment in which proclamations of
marriage crisis have erupted, revealing how
people deployed the institution to debate
relationships, the nation, and the problems of
both.
Divorce in Java Oct 10 2020
Fulbe Voices May 17 2021 Attending to
everyday conversations and embodied
performances about Islam, marriage, medicine,
and Fulbe identity, Fulbe Voices provides a
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richly textured exploration of the dynamics of
cultural diversity in a village in Cameroon.
Justice and Beauty in Muslim Marriage May 29
2022 Many contemporary Muslim family laws
rest on patriarchal concepts. The time for
change is now. The model of marriage
constructed in classical Islamic jurisprudence
rests on patriarchal ethics that deny gender
equality and privilege men. Notwithstanding
reforms introduced over the past few decades,
this worldview persists in many contemporary
Muslim family laws and in gender norms in
various contexts. Yet the changing realities of
Muslim families, related to gender roles and the
needs of spouses and their children, show the
limitations of such ethics and laws. In this
volume, scholars explore how egalitarian
Muslim marriages and gender relations can be
supported from within Islamic tradition.
Brought together by the Musawah movement
for equality and justice in the Muslim family,
they examine ethics and laws related to
marriage from the perspective of the Qur’an,
Sunnah, Islamic legal tradition, historical
practices and contemporary family law reform
processes. Together they conceptualise how
contemporary Muslim marital relations can be
grounded in equality, mutual well-being and the
core Qur’anic principles of ‘adl (justice) and
ihsan (goodness and beauty).
Muslim Divorce in the Middle East Apr 03
2020 How have Muslim marriages legally
ended around the turn of the 21st century?
Who has the power to initiate and resist shari‘a
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derived divorce? When are husbands and wives
made to bear the costs of their marital
breakdown? What does divorce law indicate
about the development of gender regimes in the
Middle East and North Africa? This book opens
with a description of the historical development
of Islamic divorce in the MENA. Subsequent
chapters follow a Syrian male judge, a
Moroccan female legal advice worker and a
Libyan female judge as they deal with divorce
cases in which husbands, wives, their relatives
and lawyers debate gender roles in
contemporary Muslim marriages. MENA ‘state
feminism’ has increasingly equalized men’s and
women’s access to divorce and encouraged
discussions about how spouses should treat
each other in marriage. The real life outcomes
of these reforms have often been surprising.
Moreover, as the last chapter explores, jihadi
proto-states (such as Islamic State) have
violently rejected state feminist divorce law
reform. This accessible book will appeal to
students, researchers and a general readership
interested in Islamic law; Middle Eastern
studies; gender and sexuality; and, legal and
social anthropology.
'Til Faith Do Us Part Nov 30 2019 Naomi
Schaefer Riley offers a compelling look at the
struggles of interfaith marriages in the United
States.
Muslim Marriage in Western Courts Jul 31
2022 This book describes and analyzes the
notion of Mahr, the Muslim custom whereby
the groom has to give a gift to the bride in
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consideration of the marriage. It explores how
Western courts, specifically in Canada, the
United States, France, and Germany, have
approached and interpreted Mahr. Returning to
the overarching concept of liberalism, the book
proposes that distributive consequences rather
than recognition occupy central place in the
evaluation of the legal options available to
Muslim women upon divorce.
Marriage with a Non-Muslim Jul 19 2021 It
is increasingly common to find Muslim men
marrying non-Muslim women, particularly in
the west and non-Muslim countries. Also, while
rare, Muslim women are also marrying nonMuslim men. With Sheikh "Google" available on
the internet, people find it very easy to receive
the Fatwa (Religious Verdict) that they are
looking for to justify their actions. Concerning
marriage, decision is normally made with the
heart - and when a decision of the heart is
concerned, some Muslim men and women do
not generally think rationally i.e., within the
Islamic framework of permissibility and
impermissibility. They tend to overlook the
principles of Quran and Sunnah of the Prophet
 ﷺand look for potential Fatwa or articles on the
internet or ask so called 'scholars' of their
choice to basically justify the decision that they
have already made. The Objective of this book
is not to make Haram (Forbidden) something
that has been permitted specifically in the
Qur'an and the Sunnah and not to make Halal
(Lawful) what has been forbidden in the Quran
and Sunnah. Rather, the objective is to provide
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an understanding of what is acceptable and
what is prohibited in marriage from an Islamic
perspective. The short book takes a
comprehensive look at the Islamic position on
marriage by reviewing all the Quran verses,
Ahadiths and various Islamic Rulings from the
esteemed Sahabas (companion of the Prophet
)ﷺ, Tabieens (Generations who met the Sahabas
but not the Prophet  )ﷺand Ulamas (Religious
Scholars) and Fuqahas (Islamist Jurist) and
then summarize and carefully present their
rulings or conclusions on the subject.
Saffron Aug 20 2021 SAFFRON: A Collection
of Personal Narratives by Muslim Women is an
anthology of writing that draws on the lived
realities of Muslim women. Food and cooking,
hardship and conflict, intimacy, baby-making,
children, living with in-laws and self-esteem are
some of the experiences unpacked in this
collection of poignant personal narratives. This
collection will remind and reassure that,
although life brings with it many challenges,
you as a woman are never alone in what you go
through – many women walk the journey with
you. With Contributions from: Shakira Akabor,
Feroza Arbee, Afzad-Al, Najma Ansari, Adela
Bootha, Saaleha Idrees Bamjee, Saffiya Ismail
Cassim, Maymoona Rajah Chohan, Sabera
Chothia, Khairun-Nisaa Dadipatel, Quraisha
Dawood, Mariam B. Daya, Ayesha Desai Yasmin
Denat, Papatia Feauxzar, Gouwa Gabier, Jamela
Garda, Maimoonah Gori, Rehana Gunduwalla
(Moosajee), Somayya Hansrod, Waasila Jassat,
Zaheera Jina, Safeera Kaka, Fatima Kazee,
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Raashida Khan, Sumayya Mehtar, Shauqeen
Mizaj, N. Moola, Zayboon Motala, Hina Nafe,
Nabeela Noorani, Khalida Moosa, Nurnazida
Nazri, Dilshad Parker, Nabihah Plaatjes, Layla
Abdullah-Poulos, Shaakira Rahiman-Saleh,
Mumtaz Moosa Saley, Yumna Samari, Fatima
Bheekoo-Shah, Hawa Bibi Shahaboodien,
Aneesa Bodiat-Sujee, Safiyyah Sujee, Safiyyah
Surtee, Razina Theba, Zara Valli
Die Bedeutung der Polygamie für den Islam Jul
07 2020 Studienarbeit aus dem Jahr 2011 im
Fachbereich Theologie - Islamische
Religionswissenschaft, Note: 1,0, GeorgAugust-Universität Göttingen (Abteilung für
Religionswissenschaft), Veranstaltung:
Einführung in die Religionsgeschichte,
Sprache: Deutsch, Abstract: Orient und
Okzident, Islam und Christentum – nie waren
sich diese einstigen Gegensätze so nah wie
heute. Doch dort wo Kulturen aufeinander
treffen, kommt es nicht selten zu Reibereien.
Die unterschiedlichen Mentalitäten, Traditionen
und vor allem Religionen sind oftmals die
Quelle tragischer Missverständnisse, die in
gewalttätigen Auseinandersetzungen enden
können. Bedauerlicherweise ist gerade die
Begegnung von Morgen- und Abendland
beispielhaft für eine solche Entwicklung. Einer
jener Reibepunkte der Kulturen ist die Haltung
zur Polygamie. Während der Westen,
beeinflusst sowohl durch die eigene, christliche
Tradition als auch durch moderne feministische
Strömungen, der Mehrehe größtenteils
ablehnend begegnet, gilt sie in den meisten
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islamischen Ländern als selbstverständlich.
Viele Muslime betrachten die Polygamie sogar
als göttliches Gebot, da sie ihrer Meinung nach
durch den Koran ausdrücklich erlaubt werde.
Für viele (immer häufiger auch muslimische)
Feministinnen ist Polygamie jedoch nichts
weiter als ein Werkzeug des Mannes zur
Unterdrückung der Frau, das den Graben
zwischen Ost und West stetig tiefer werden
lässt. Angesichts der Differenzen, die beim
Thema Polygamie deutlich werden, erscheint es
zur Verbesserung des Dialoges beider Kulturen
ratsam, sich näher mit diesem Thema zu
beschäftigen. Doch der Relevanz zum Trotz
finden sich in der gegenwärtigen
Forschungsliteratur eher wenige Verweise zur
Polygamie. In der Regel sind nur einzelne
Abschnitte dieser speziellen Thematik
gewidmet. Kaum ein Werk unternimmt den
Versuch, einen Bezug zwischen der
theologischen Grundlage und der
gegenwärtigen Praxis der Mehrehe im Islam
herzustellen. Diese Arbeit widmet sich daher
der Frage, welche Bedeutung die Polygamie für
den Islam hat, sowohl in der Tradition als auch
in der Gegenwart.
Women in Classical Islamic Law May 05
2020 Drawing on legal and ad th texts from the
formative and classical periods of Islamic legal
history, this book offers an overview of the
development of the questions prominent jurists
asked and answered about women s issues. All
assumed a woman would marry and thus the
book concentrates on women s family life. The
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introduction establishes the historical
framework within which the jurists worked. A
chapter on Qur n verses devoted to women s
lives is followed by chapters on marriage and
divorce which compare the views of jurists
during the formative period. The fourth chapter
describes the evolution from the formative to
the classical periods. The fifth uses material
from both periods to describe the array of legal
opinion about other aspects of women s lives in
and outside their homes. Throughout, jurists
opinions are juxtaposed with relevant
quotations from contemporaneous ad th
collections.
Smart Single Muslimah Jun 29 2022 Are you
looking for a God-conscious husband who will
be compatible with you? Getting married is one
of the most important decisions of your life. So,
before you embark on your marriage journey,
you need answers so you have clarity and the
confidence to find a compatible husband. Smart
Single Muslimah is a thought provoking Muslim
marriage guide for Muslim women. In the book,
you'll discover: How to find a husband How to
find out if you are compatible What questions to
ask a potential spouse? How to deal with
disappointment Adopting a smart Islamic
approach to relationships is about following
some simple prophetic principles that will help
you change your habits and attitudes about
getting married. If you want honest premarriage advice that addresses contemporary
issues you're facing. Then you'll love Farhat
Amin's perceptive book. Buy Smart Single
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Muslimah to begin your marriage journey
today!
Blissful Marriage Nov 03 2022
Escape! from an Arab Marriage Dec 24 2021
Escape! From An Arab Marriage, Cassandras
first book, includes her personal story and
documented stories of other women who
became involved with Arab/Muslim men who
have come from the Middle East. The women in
these stories have learned firsthand the truth of
how women are thought of in Islamic
societiesthat 6th century traditional abuse and
cruelty toward women, alive and well today, is
still an everyday part of married life to an
Arab/Muslim which includes abduction of any
children to countries such as Saudi Arabia
where they are forced to remain and where
their heartbroken mothers can never see them
again or bring them home. Also included in this
book is a list of Islamic characteristics of
marriages to Arab/Muslim males and of
premarital relationships virtually every woman
who becomes involved with these individuals
inevitably finds herself facing. Not only has
Cassandra herself had to survive such an
environment, every person whose story is in
this book has been the victim of a nightmare
relationships she did not realize could exist in
real lifeand that this is only the tip of the
iceberg. There are many such stories which are
never told because the women are too
ashamed, too beaten down, or too afraid to tell
anyone for fear of dire consequences for
themselves or their children.
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Islam, Culture, and Marriage Consent Sep 28
2019 This book presents an empirical
examination of consent-seeking among Pashtun
Muslims in the Pakistani province of Khyber
Pakhtunkhwa (KPK), to determine whether
cultural norms and beliefs have largely come to
diverge from the principles of consent in
Islamic law and jurisprudence. Is culture part
of the ‘inevitable decay’ to which Max Müller
says every religion is exposed? Or – if
rephrased in terms of the research
encapsulated within this book – are cultural
beliefs and practises the inevitable decay to
which Islam has been exposed in Muslim
societies? Drawing on interviews with Muslims
in Pakistan and Australia, the research broadly
broaches questions around the rights of women
in Islam and contributes to a wider
understanding of Muslim social, cultural, and
religious practices in both Muslim majority
nations and diaspora communities. The author
disentangles cultural practices from both
religious and universal legal principles,
demonstrating how consent seeking in Pashtun
culture generally does not reflect the spirit or
the intent of consent as described in Hanafī law
and jurisprudence. This research will be of
interest to students and scholars across
sociology, anthropology, socio-legal studies,
and law, with a focus on Islamically-justified
law reform in Muslim nation states.
Muslim Marriage in Western Courts Jun 25
2019 This book describes and analyses the
notion of Mahr, the Muslim custom whereby
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the groom has to give a gift to the bride in
consideration of the marriage. It explores how
Western courts, specifically in Canada, the
United States, France, and Germany, have
approached and interpreted Mahr. Although
the outcomes of the cases provide an
illustrative framework for the book, the focus is
broader than simply the adjudicative
endeavours. The work explores the concept of
liberalism, which purportedly champions
individuals and individual choice concurrently
with freedom and equality. Tensions between
and among these concepts, however, inevitably
arise. The acknowledgment and exploration of
these intertwined tensions forms an important
underpinning for the book. Through the
analysis of case law from these four countries,
this study suggests that transplanting Mahr
from Islamic law into a Western courtroom
cannot be undone: it immediately becomes
rooted in the countries' legal, historical,
political, and social backgrounds and flourishes
(or fails) in diverse and unexpected ways.
Rather than being the concept described by
classical Islamic jurists, Mahr is interpreted
according to wildly varied legal constructs and
concepts such as multiculturalism, fairness,
public policy, and gender equality. Moreover,
Islamic law travels with a multiplicity of voices,
and it is this complex hybridity (a fragmented
and disjointed Mahr) which will be mediated
through Western law. Returning to the
overarching concept of liberalism, the book
proposes that distributive consequences rather
Download File maschinenstickwaren.at on December 4, 2022
Read Pdf Free

than recognition occupy central place in the
evaluation of the legal options available to
Muslim women upon divorce.
Muta', Temporary Marriage Islamic Law
Nov 22 2021 A description of the legal situation
of mut'a / mutah in Shi'ism and the origin of
this divergence between Sunni and Shi'i law on
temporary marriage
Women, the Family, and Divorce Laws in
Islamic History Jan 01 2020 The eighteen
essays in this volume cover a wide range of
material and reevaluate women's studies and
Middle Eastern studies, Muslim women and the
Shari'a courts, the Ottoman household, Dhimmi
communities, children and family law, morality,
and violence.
The Position of Women in Islam Oct 22 2021
Argues that Islamic law does not accord a
lesser status to women and elaborates Muslim
women's rights in a variety of areas.
Islamic Divorce in North America Oct 02
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2022 Based on hundreds of interviews, this
book describes how Muslim marriage and
divorce processes are used in North America,
and what they mean to North American
Muslims. It maps the emergence of a western
shari'a that reflects not only religious but also
cultural beliefs and Islamic family values in
North America.
Living in Islam Mar 27 2022 LIVING IN ISLAM
is a book that discusses marriage and family
based on Islam. The book has been written for
married Muslims and marriage seekers with the
purpose of guiding them to the Islamic
teachings and values on marriage and family.
The book directs Muslims to the right path for
successful marriage and for building righteous
family. It is a powerful shield against marriage
failure, family divorce or separation, and sins.
The book is a timeless resource and complete
Islamic guide to marriage and family based on

9/9

righteousness, love, and joy.
12 Rules For Life Dec 12 2020 Aktualisierte
Neuausgabe Wie können wir in der modernen
Welt überleben? Bestsellerautor Jordan B.
Peterson beantwortet diese Frage humorvoll,
überraschend und informativ. Er erklärt,
warum wir Kinder beim Skateboarden alleine
lassen sollten, welches grausame Schicksal
diejenigen ereilt, die alles allzu schnell
kritisieren und warum wir Katzen, die wir auf
der Straße antreffen, immer streicheln sollten.
Doch was bitte erklärt uns das Nervensystem
eines Hummers über unsere Erfolgschancen im
Leben? Dr. Peterson diskutiert Begriffe wie
Disziplin, Freiheit, Abenteuer und
Verantwortung und kondensiert Wahrheit und
Weisheit der Welt in 12 praktischen
Lebensregeln. Der SPIEGEL-Bestseller jetzt in
überarbeiteter Neuausgabe.
Muslim Law of Marriage, Divorce, and
Maintenance Apr 27 2022
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